The Fiscal Advisory Committee (FAC) was recently charged by Dean Harris-Hooker to vet the details of

unit budget requests. We only have a short period of time to complete our task. The FAC must schedule

each major academic area with major issues to appear before the committee between June 9" and June

17" to present the budget issues of units under their supervision. If you do not have major issues you do

not have to schedule a meeting with FAC but we would like for you to indicate this in a brief memo to my

attention as Chair. We welcome Unit Directors, Center and Institute Directors and Department Chairs,

but understand that administrators may attend on your behalf. Please contact Ms. Beverly Duromola,

404-756-1447 or bduromola@msm.edu as soon as possible to schedule your appointment with the FAC.
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